#EIDLE

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

USA

To ‘Whom It May Concern: -

The purpose of this letter is to apply for a change in 1dent1f1c_at10n as specified under 47CFR2.933
of the FCC rules, based on the original FCC ID: PD98265NG, grant date: 06/03/2016.

The equipment bearlng the modlﬁed FCC ID: 2AQPW000001 is no dlfferent from the original
equipment.

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing
the changed identification.

Sincerely,

[Title] Engineer
[Department] HSIP Green Quali anagement Department
[E-mail] janice.chao@innolux.com - '

[New Grantee contact] Janice C:?é 0@14 Date: 12/27/2018



